September 22, 2017

VIA EMAIL: publicnotices@courant.com

Hartford Courant - Legals
To Whom It May Concern:

Please publish the following legal notice ONCE upon receipt in Zone 5. Thank you.

NOTICE OF DECISION
TOWN OF BURLINGTON
INLAND WETLANDS AGENT APPLICATION

In accordance with CGS 22a-42a(c)(2), the Agent of the Burlington Inland Wetlands and
Watercourses Commission approved the following application:

#2017-021 — 399 George Washington Turnpike (MBL 2-07-11-A) - Application of B & R
Corporation for construction of two-family dwellings and associated site improvements. Based on
Wetland Delineation report dated November 5, 2016 by Pietras Environmental Group, LLC there are
no wetlands or regulated area on site.

Appeals may be filed in the land use office in Burlington Town Hall, 200 Spielman Highway within
15 days of this notice to require review by the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission.

Abby Conroy, Wetlands Enforcement Official
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission
Dated this 22" Day of September, 2017

Please forward an affidavit of publication with tearsheet to the Inland Wetlands and Watercourses
Commission, ATTN: Lisa Ozaki, 200 Spielman Highway, Burlington, CT 06013

Cc: Town Clerk
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